
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Coordinating Chamber of PSCBC for KwaZulu-

Natal (CCPKZNP)  
 

Transfers and secondments: Provincial policy framework reviewed 

The CCPKZNP held a meeting on 7 February 2023 during which the employer tabled a reviewed 

provincial policy for consultation and apprise Chamber members on amendments that have been affected 

on the policy. 

 

Labour raised concerns on the definitions of terms in the policy that were contrary to the Basic Conditions 

of Employment Act and the Labour Relations Act and requested the employer to provide clarity on the 

issues raised. The employer noted the concerns from labour and indicated to the Chamber that the clarity 

sought by parties will be provided on or before 17 February 2023 to the Secretariat. Labour further 

requested an opportunity to present inputs on the policy by no later than 10 March 2023. The meeting 

was adjourned to 26 May 2023 to discuss the inputs and amendments on the policy. 

 

For more information, please contact Nkosenye Ndlovu on 082 880 8979. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC SERVICE COORDINATING BARGAINING COUNCIL (PSCBC) 
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